
From: sali randel [salir@earthlink.net] 

Sent: Wednesday, August 21,2002 1:44 PM 

To: Crane, Nancy T 02-022N

Subject: Important message to the FDA 02-022N-346 


Sali Randel 

Dear Nancy, 


I am a college educated 56th year old woman who is a professional marketing 

consultant and has a sincere interest in alternative health. I was in a 

burn accident with 3rd degree damage to my legs. I avoided skin grafts by

taking homeopathic medicine and herbal wraps to my legs. I do not believe 

the FDA acts in the best interest of our health. 


I feel that "Big Business" and the drug companies who profit from expensive 
drug have too much influence on the FDA. I know MSM worked for my legs and 
I know vitamins and herbs work. Please do not regulate against our best 
interest. 3 plastic surgeons wanted to operate on me. I saved the money 
and my legs. . . .  PLEASE act in our best interest to choose alterative health. 

Thank you 


Sali Randel 
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